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September 15, 2020 
 
TO: School Board Members 
  
FROM: Maurice L. Woods (Approved via e-mail) 
 Chief Strategy & Operations Officer 
 
VIA: Robert W. Runcie 

Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF EE-5, RECOMMENDATION FOR FIRST RENEWAL 

AND REDUCTION OF SPENDING AUTHORITY – 18-095R – CONCRETE 
CUTTING & CORE DRILLING SERVICES, FROM THE SEPTEMBER 15, 
2020, REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

 
Please withdraw EE-5, Recommendation for First Renewal and Reduction of Spending 
Authority – 18-095R – Concrete Cutting & Core Drilling Services, from the  
September 15, 2020, Regular School Board Meeting.     
 
RWR/MLW/MCC:bm   
 
cc:  Senior Leadership Team 
 


